
 

STAFF REPORT 

 

  

Meeting Type: Planning Committee/Board of Directors 

Title: Recycled Water System Update 

From: Paul Sellier, Director of Water Resources 

Through: Ben Horenstein, General Manager 

Meeting Date: August 26, 2025 

  

TYPE OF ITEM: 
 

 Approve X Review and Comment 

RECOMMENDATION:   Review and comment on staff update regarding the recycled water system 
 
SUMMARY:   Staff will provide an update on the recycled water system. 
 
DISCUSSION:   At the Board meeting on April 1, 2025, staff provided the Board with an update on the 
recycled water system focusing on capacity of the existing system to meet potential future demands 
within the service area. Staff have further refined the future demand analysis of the recycled water 
system and will review potential expansion opportunities.   
 
ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW:   Not applicable. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   None. 
 
ATTACHMENT(S):   None. 
 


